Reminder: Upcoming Planned Giving
Opportunities

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Organization Name], we wanted
to remind you of the upcoming planned giving opportunities that you may be interested in.

Our next session will be held on [Date] at [Time], where we will discuss various ways to make a
lasting impact through planned giving. We truly believe that with your support, we can continue
to achieve great things in our community.

Please reserve your spot by replying to this email or contacting us at [Contact Information]. We
look forward to your participation.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to [Organization Name]. Your
generosity makes a difference!

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]
[Phone Number]
[Email Address]



